






From:    Dave   Pickett  
To:    Irvin   Muchnick  
Sent:    Tuesday,   February   24,   2015,   08:24:21   AM   PST  
Subject:    George   Gibney  
 

Dear   Mr.   Muchnik,  

  

On   September   20 th ,   2000,   the   Wheat   Ridge   Police   Department   was   notified   that   an   alleged   sex   offender  
named   George   Gibney   was   living   within   our   jurisdiction.    Detective   Lila   Cohen   investigated   the   situation.  
Detective   Cohen   contacted   the   reporting   party   (RP)   who   was   the   president   of   an   accounting   company   that  
employed   Gibney.    Detective   Cohen   was   told   that:  

  

·            The   RP   had   fired   Gibney   the   day   prior  

·            The   RP   had   discovered   concerning   information   regarding   Gibney   on   the   Internet  

·            Gibney   had   gone   to   Peru   on   behalf   of   a   children’s   eye   clinic  

·            Gibney   was   on   an   advisory   board   for   the   Department   of   Youth   Corrections  

·            Gibney   may   be   a   coach   for   the   North   Jeffco   Swim   Club  

  

Detective   Cohen   notified   the   Arvada   Police   Department   where   the   North   Jeffco   Swim   Club   is   located.  
Sergeant   Rzappa   advised   Detective   Cohen   that   she   had   already   received   information   concerning   Gibney.  
Detective   Cohen   found   that   Gibney   was   on   the   advisory   board   of   the   Metropolitan   State   College   Lab   School  
at   Lookout   Mountain.    Detective   Cohen   advised   the   person   in   charge   of   the   Lab   School   regarding   the  
allegations   that   Gibney   was   a   sex   offender.    She   also   advised   that   the   Wheat   Ridge   Police   Department   had  
no   indications   of   specific   allegations   in   Colorado.   

  

Because   there   were   no   allegations   regarding   any   crime   in   this   jurisdiction,   no   investigation   outside   of  
notification   was   done.    If   you   have   further   questions,   I   may   be   contacted   at   the   below   email   and   phone  
number.  

  

Sincerely,  

  

Commander   Dave   Pickett  

Investigations   Bureau  

7500   W.   29th   Avenue  



Wheat   Ridge,   Colorado   80033  

Office   Phone:    303-235-2905  

Fax:    303-235-2949  

www.ci.wheatridge.co.us  

 

http://www.ci.wheatridge.co.us/

